April 19, 2023

Honorable Mayor Grenier and City Council City Hall Berlin, NH 03570

Dear Mayor and Council:

My current Zoning Board of Adjustment term ends on April 30, 2023. I have been on the Board for several years now, and I am currently serving as chairman. I am interested in serving another term as regular board member which would run from May 1, 2023 until April 30, 2026.

I have enjoyed serving on the Zoning Board of Adjustment over the years and I would very much like to continue with the board as my way of being a service to the community. I appreciate your consideration.

Sincerely,

Dana C. Hoyt 207 Jericho Rd.

Berlin, NH 03570

cc: Berlin Zoning Board